
 

 

 
 
27 April 2017 
 
 
 
Gao Xinmin 
Vice President 
Internet Society of China 
 
  
Dear Vice President Gao, 
 
Thank you for taking the time to meet with me and my team during my visit in Beijing.  
 
I enjoyed our discussion and frank exchange of views. I have learnt a lot about China’s 
Internet development, as well as the key role which the Internet Society of China (ISC) 
plays. I was impressed with the dialogue that your esteemed organization facilitates 
between the different Chinese stakeholders from business, academia, civil society and 
government.  
 
As part of an ICANN At-Large Structure, your continued engagement is critical for the 
success of the multistakeholder model in ICANN, representing the voice of end-users. I 
hope that my team can continue to work closely with you to enhance our cooperation 
and facilitate your participation in ICANN’s work.  Thank you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Göran Marby  
President & CEO ICANN 
 
 


